
2023 Nine Mile Community Center Official BALLOT 
 
VOTING INSTRUCTIONS:  We have three open seats on the nine person Board of Directors. However, as of 
press time only two people have volunteered to stand for election this year. If you are interested in assisting our local 
organization, please contact us or come to the October 17th Board meeting. 
 

Please vote X for the candidates listed below. The election is open to all bona fide residents, 18 or older, of the 
59846 Zip Code area.  
 
There are three ways to vote.  All ballots must be in our P.O. Box by October 17th, or at the Community Center by 
7:00 p.m. Election Day—Tuesday, October 17th.   
 

• By Mail:  On a separate piece of paper or on your envelope we need 3 things:  your neatly printed name; your 
signature; and your address.  We require all of this information for your ballot to be counted.  

• Drop-Off Box: At the Community Center.  The drop box will be available during the Apple Cider Festival from 
11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Saturday, October 14th, and at 7:00 p.m. Tuesday, October 17th.  Current Board 
members will monitor the box.  If you utilize this method, we still need on a separate piece of paper or envelope: 
your printed name; signature; and address. 

• In Person:  You can also vote in person from at 7:00 p.m. Tuesday, October 11th at the Community Center.   
 
If there are two or more eligible voters in your household you can copy this ballot sheet, or simply write out the bal-
lot portion of this page and vote on it.  We will still need the neatly printed name of each additional voter, as well as 
their signature and address to verify that individual as a bona fide resident of the 59846 Zip Code area. 

 

Board of Directors 
 
Please vote for up to three candidates for the Nine Mile Community Center Board of Directors: 
 
 

 Linda Hale (Elect to Second Term)   
 
  

 Steve King (Elect to Fourth Term) 
 
 
 _______________ (Elect to First Term) 

  
 
If mailed or dropped off we require your neatly printed name; your signature;  
and your address on a separate piece of paper or envelope.   
 

Mail To:  NMCC, P.O. Box 1061, Frenchtown, MT 59834 
 
The Nine Mile Community Center Annual Meeting will be held Tuesday, 
October 17th starting at 7:00 p.m. at the Stark Schoolhouse. 
 
All welcome! 


